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Brandy Butler

From: Shalonda Hopkins
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 4:19 PM
To: 'Constantine, Lee'
Cc: Records Clerk
Subject: Docket No. 20160101-WS - Correspondence

Dear Mr. Venn, 
 
On behalf of Commissioner Brown, we have received your email dated April 6, 2018.   The Commission Clerk 
has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20160101-WS, Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Charlotte, Highlands, Lake, Lee, 
Marion, Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, Polk, and Seminole Counties by Utilities, Inc. of Florida.  Thank you for 
providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Shalonda M. Hopkins Florida Registered Paralegal Executive Assistant to Commissioner Brown Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 
 
 




